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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON JPMORGAN CHASE'S WAGE INCREASE 

 
“Hard work should be rewarded with fair pay, and I'm glad that, like we did in 
2014, JPMorgan Chase & Co. is increasing the wages of hundreds of their employees in our 
city. The minimum wage should not mean minimal opportunities, and this move will be a 
welcome step forward for JPMorgan Chase families in Chicago." 
 

### 
 
 

 

mailto:press@cityofchicago.org

